Woton of Plympton

Ffire Pepartment
3 Palmer Road

Plympton, MA 02367

Tel. 781-585-2633
Fax: 781-585-9457

Effective 10/28/2020 Pursuant to 527 CMR 1.00 Sec 13.7.1(For systems regulated by this Code,
the AHJ shall have the authority to require construction documents for all fire protection and carbon
monoxide systems to be submitted for review and approval and a permit to be issued prior to the
installation, rehabilitation, or modification. Further, the AHJ shall have the authority to require that full
acceptance tests of the systems shall be performed in the AH)’s presence prior to final system
certification) the Plympton Fire Department is requesting any resident , builder, or project manager who
is completing any of the following building projects to submit a set of plans for review for fire protection
systems to the Plympton Fire Department. The purpose is to review the plans and identify locations for
fire detection and alerting systems prior to installation.

- New residential construction
- New commercial construction
- Any update/changes to existing fire or smoke alarm systems

In addition any work being completed to new or existing fire alarm/detection systems will
require a fire alarm permit Pursuant to 527 CMR 1.00 Sec 1.12.8.3 (Smoke, Fire, and Carbon

Monoxide Protection Systems)

If you have any questions please contact Captain ijbstedt at Fire Prevention 781-585-0783

Plymptdn Fire Department
Captain — Fire Prevention

jsjostedt@plymptontown.org
781-585-0783




